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Message 

See below! 

  

 
From: cteel1957@aol.com [mailto:cteel1957@aol.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 15, 2008 8:50 AM 
To: Eve Bazer 

Subject: Re: Trees on Galt Ocean Drive 

Please send this info to Pio and Eric. 

-----Original Message-----  
From: Brian Hopper  
Sent: Saturday, December 13, 2008 10:56 AM  
To: Terry Rynard  
Subject: Re: Fwd: Trees on Galt Ocean Drive  
I have met with Mr. Vega and we have began trimming and restaking the trees. 

We will continue this work over the next week or two.  Mr. Vega is pleased 

with our response thus far and was very complimentary of staff. I will follow 

up when work is 100 prct complete.  
Sent from my BlackBerry® smartphone with SprintSpeed  

 

_____________________________________________  
From:   Eve Bazer   
Sent:   Tuesday, December 02, 2008 4:42 PM  
To:     Julie Richards  
Subject:        Trees on Galt Ocean Drive  
Hi Julie:  
Jose Vega resides at the Commodore condo on the Galt.  He feels that the trees on the Galt aren't being 
pruned properly, and in some cases may cause harm to people since the branches are too low.  Mr. Vega 
talked with the commissioner and would like to meet with someone from P&R who is responsible for the 
trees so he can alert them to the problems.   
Would you please have someone from P&R contact Mr. Vega to discuss this matter.  Thanks.     

Eve Bazer  

Assistant to Commissioner Christine Teel  
Office of the Mayor and City Commission  
City of Fort Lauderdale  
100 North Andrews Avenue  
Fort Lauderdale, FL  33301  
Phone:  (954) 828-5033  
Fax:  (954) 828-5667  
Ebazer@fortlauderdale.gov  

javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT6324_com_zimbra_email%22));
javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT6325_com_zimbra_email%22));
javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT6326_com_zimbra_email%22));
javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT6328_com_zimbra_email%22));
javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT6329_com_zimbra_email%22));
javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT6337_com_zimbra_email%22));

